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Programming Additional CommandLIFT™ 
Remote Control Transmitters 

 
 
The CommandLIFT™ comes with two Remote Control transmitters that are pre-programmed 
for your motor unit.  The CommandLIFT™ will allow additional Remote Control transmitters to 
be programmed to the motor unit. These additional Remote Control transmitters must be 
programmed into the CommandLIFT™ system by following these steps: 

 

1. Remove the cover from the CommandLIFT™  Electronic Command Module.   
2. Locate the small WHITE button shown with the Red arrow (see picture below).   
3. Press the WHITE button briefly and the small RED light will glow. 

 
4. While the RED light is ON, press the button on the new Remote Control transmitter.  

Press this button again and the RED light will go out, and the new transmitter is 
programmed for your motor unit.  Press the button again and the door will operate 
 

You can also erase the CommandLIFT™ memory of all the programmed transmitters and      
re-program a new set of transmitters by following these steps: 
 

1. Press and hold the WHITE 
button approximately 10 
seconds.  Release the button 
and the small RED light will 
flash 5 times.  All memory of 
existing transmitters has been 
erased.   

2. Follow Steps 2 to 4 above and 
the new transmitters will be 
programmed for your system. 

3. Each new transmitter will have 
to be programmed separately. 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

   Programming Button 

   Electronic Command Module shown with Cover Removed  

 

Fig 3 – Remove 4 Screws 

 

Fig 3 – Remove 4 Screws 

 



Changing the Battery in the Remote Control Transmitters 

 
 
 
If the Roll-Up door does not operate when the button on the 
remote control transmitter is pressed, check the Blue light on the 
transmitter to make sure it is working.   If the Blue light flashes, or 
does not light at all, then the battery in the transmitter needs to be 
replaced. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1. Using a small Phillips 
screwdriver, carefully remove the 
three small screws from the back 
of the transmitter housing and 
remove the rear cover of the 
transmitter.   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2. With the cover removed, you will see the 
two CR2016 button cell batteries.   
Carefully remove the batteries from the 
transmitter and replace them. Make sure 
to replace the batteries in the same 
orientation as they were removed. + 
facing up. 

 
3. After replacing the cover, confirm that 

the Blue light on the on the transmitter is 
working properly. 
The Remote Control does NOT need to 
be reprogrammed. 


